
From: Amber Wier <awier@healthcollaborative.orR>

Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2022 4:00 PM

To: COB <COBf5)co.humboldt.ca.us>

Subject: Submission of documentation to be included for Aug. 16th Board Packet

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or
opening attachments.

To whom it may concern,

NorCal 4 Health, a project of the California Health Collaborative would like to submit information for the

Aug. IS''^ Board of Supervisors meeting. It has been brought to our attention that Public Health will be
giving a presentation to the board on Tobacco Retail Licensing. We wanted to offer an additional

informational flier and a video of local youth talking about their experience with vaping
https://voutu.be/ haki-ii3oY for additional information or public comment.

Please let me know if there are any questions or if we should be submitting these through another
process.

Sincerely,
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Amber Wier
She/her

Project Director.
NorCal 4 Health project
California Health Collat}orative

Phone; 707 954-4365

www.NorCal4Health.ora

Like US on Facebook

Creating greater wellness and prosperity for all through advancing health and equity in commum
policies.


